Attachment C: Participant recruitment email

SUBJECT: Action Requested: Feedback for the 2023 Survey of Sexual Victimization (SSV)

Hello,

The Bureau of Justice Statistics (BJS) and its data collection partner, the U.S. Census Bureau, are working to revise the 2023 Survey of Sexual Victimization (SSV). Importantly, before we implement any changes to this survey, we need to obtain feedback from facilities to ensure the survey questions and instructions are as clear as possible. You were specifically selected to ensure input from different types of facilities across the country, and your participation would be appreciated. Your participation is voluntary, and we estimate that it will take no longer than 15 minutes to complete. If you are willing to provide feedback on some draft questions for the 2023 SSV, please visit the link below to the short set of questions we are seeking feedback on.

LINK

If you have additional questions about the SSV, please contact Emily Buehler using the information provided below.

Sincerely,

Krysten Mesner, Survey Statistician Economic Statistical Methods Division, Data Collection Methodology & Research Branch U.S. Census Bureau (301) 763-9852 krysten.mesner@census.gov

Emily D. Buehler, Ph.D. Bureau of Justice Statistics U.S. Department of Justice (202) 598-1036 emily.buehler@usdoj.gov